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Action Taken Report 

• The academic and 
administrative plans 
for the year 2023-2024 
were reviewed and 
finalized in 
coordination with 
various departments. 

• Key focus areas 
include the 
enhancement of digital 
learning platforms, 
improving student 
engagement, and 
strengthening 
industry-academic 
collaborations. 

• The admissions 
process for the 
academic year 2023-
2024 was initiated as 
per the schedule. 

• A dedicated online 
portal was set up to 
streamline the 
admission 
and 

process, 
outreach 

campaigns were 
launched to increase 
student awareness. 

• Th\ admission 
committee reviewed 
and processed 
applications m a 
timely manner. 

Outcomes 

• The plans were 
communicated to all 
staff and departments 
via meetings and 
internal memos. 

• Departments have-
started aligning their 
activities with the 
institutional goals. 

• Admissions were 
completed 
successfully within 
the stipulated 
deadlines, with an 
mcrease m student 
intake compared to 
previous years. 

• Data on admitted 
students has been 
compiled and 1s 
available for review 
by relevant 
authorities. 
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27.06.2023 

03.08.2023 

03.08.2023 

Research Projects 
and Publications 

. Review of Previous 
Meetings and Action 

Taken Report 

To Decide the Plans 
forAQAR 
Documents 
Preparation 
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. • The research 
committee initiated 
discussions to promote 
faculty and student 
research activities. 

• A call for research 
proposals was issued, 
and departments were 

- encouraged to apply 
for government and 
private funding 
opportunities. 

• Faculty members were 
encouraged to publish 
m peer-reviewed 
journals and 
participate in 
conferences. 

• The previous 
meeting's minutes and 
A TR were reviewed 
by the heads of 
departments and 
relevant stakeholders. 

• All pending issues 
from the last meeting 
were addressed, and 
action points were 
closed out. 

• A task force was 
constituted to oversee 
the preparation of the 
Annual Quality 
Assurance Report 
(AQAR) for the year 
2023-2024. 

• Departments were 
assigned specific tasks 
related to AQAR 
documentation, and 
deadlines for 
submission were set. 

• Several research 
projects have been 
approved and are in 
progress. 

• Multiple research 
papers have been 
submitted for 
publication, and 
some have already 
been accepted for 
peer-reviewed 
journals 

• The previous 
meeting's outcomes 
were successfully 
implemented, with no 
pending actions . 

• Departments have 
provided feedback on 
the execution of 
previous plans. 

• Preliminary work on 
AQAR preparation is 
underway. 

• Data collection for 
AQAR has been 
initiated by all 
departments. 
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03.08.2023 

30.09.2023 

30.09.2023 

Perspective Plan for 
the Departments' 
Quality Initiatives 

Internal Audit of 
IQAC Plans 

Submission of 
Documents of All 

Academic Activities 
by Departments for 
the Year 2023-2024 

to IQAC: 
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• A meeting was 
conducted with all 
department heads to 
discuss their quality 
initiatives for the 
academic year. 

• Each department was 
asked to prepare a 
perspective plan 
outlining their quality 
enhancement goals, 
including faculty 
development, 
curriculum design, and 
student feedback 
mechanisms. 

• An internal audit of 
IQAC plans for the 
year was conducted to 
ensure alignment with 
institutional goals and 
national quality 
standards. 

• A checklist was 
created for 
departments to ensure 
compliance with 
IQAC guidelines. 

• Departments were 
reminded to submit 
documentation of all 
academic activities, 
including seminars, 
workshops, student 
achievements, and any 
other academic events 
held during the year. 

• A centralized system 
for submission was 
created for easy 
tracking. 

• All departments have 
submitted their 
perspective plans, 
which have been 
reviewed by the 
IQAC. 

• Quality initiatives, 
such as curriculum 
revision and faculty 
training, have already 
begun m several 
departments. 

• The internal audit 
revealed that most 
departments are 
adhering to IQAC 
plans, with mmor 
adjustments needed 
m a few areas, 
particularly in student 
satisfaction surveys. 

• Corrective actions are 
being implemented, 
and progress will be 
reviewed in the next 
II!eeting. 

• Several departments 
have submitted their 
documentation, and 
the IQAC 1s 
compiling the 
information for future 
accreditation 
purposes. 

• Some departments 
are in the process of 
finalizing their 
reports, with a 
deadline set for the 
end of thj s month. 
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01.11.2023 

01.11.2023 

25.01.2024 

Collection of Data 
Regarding Research 

Scholars 

E-Content 
\ Development 

Submission of NIRF 
Proposal 
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• Data on research 
scholars (PhD and 
M.Phil) were 
collected, including 
their research topics, 
guides, and current 
progress. 

• Departments were 
instructed to update 
their research scholar 
records in the central 
database. 

• A task force was set 
up to focus on 
developing e-content 
for vanous courses, 
including video 
lectures, e-books, and 
interactive modules. 

• The NIRF (National 
Institutional Ranking 
Framework) proposal 
was prepared, with 
inputs from all 
departments, focusing 
on key metrics like 
teaching-learning 
resources, research, 
and infrastructure. 

• A review meeting was 
held to finalize the 
proposal, and it was 
submitted by the 
stipulated deadline. 

• A comprehensive 
report on research 
scholars has been 
compiled and 
submitted to the 
administration. 

• An updated database 
is now available for 
future reference and 
reporting. 

• E-content for several 
courses lS already 
available on the 
website. 

• Additional content 
development lS 

ongomg, with 
specific emphasis on 
updating and 
expanding the 
resources available 
for students. 

• The NIRF proposal 
was successfully 
submitted, and we are 
awaiting feedback for 
ranking 
consideration. 

• Departments will 
continue to monitor 
and track the metrics 
for future 
submissions. 
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25.01.2024 Submission of 
AISHE Proposal 

Planning of 

25.01.2024 Department 
Activities 

H-~ · 
IICHARGE 
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-=~ClllettflAlll1NlclNN 
....... frll,. llootltubdl Dlllrtct. 

• 

• 

The AISHE (All India 

Survey on Higher 

Education) proposal 

for the academic year 

2023-2024 was • The AISHE proposal 

prepared, ensuring all has been successfully 

required data was submitted, and we are 

gathered from awaiting 

respective acknowledgment 

departments. After from the Ministry of 

thorough review for Education. 

accuracy, the proposal 

was submitted within 

the specified deadline. 

A comprehensive plan 

for department 

activities for the All departments have 

academic 
• 

year was finalized and started 
discussed and implementing their 
finalized. Each 

department outlined 
planned activities. 

its key activities, 
Regular reviews will 

including seminars, 
be conducted to 

workshops, and other 
monitor progress. 

academic 
.. . 
1rut1at1ves, 

to align with 

institutional goals. 
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